











The Nation is observing Vigilance Awareness Week from 31st October - 06th November 2022. The theme of this
year’s Vigilance Awareness Week has been chosen as“Corruption free India for a developed Nation”. To achieve
the vision of a Corruption Free India, it is important that all the stakeholders, be it Government Organizations,
Citizens or Public/Private/Proprietorship firms etc. have to come together to create a Corruption Free Environment.

We, at GAIL, value our Suppliers, Vendors, Contractors, Consultants and all other goods & service providers as one
of the most important stakeholders and consider them as valuable business partners. Every year, on the occasion of
Vigilance Awareness Week, we organize Business Partner Interactive Meets to consolidate our business relationship.

During these meets, we share various new initiatives taken by GAIL to improve the ease of doing business with our
stakeholders.

In these meets, open platform is available to all our stakeholders, suppliers / service providers to interact with the top
management of GAIL and share their feedback/suggestions to bring further improvement in contracts &
procurement systems & procedures.

Over the years, GAIL has taken many steps to address stakeholders’ concerns by introducing several new provisions
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